
 
RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 

Bowling Committee 
December 7, 2017 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Ron Smith, Co-Chair Stella Van Ness and Committee Members Darrel 
Larson, Bruce Lamb, Jim Powell, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Chet Sharpe, Roger Beebee and 
Don Meyer 
 
RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
GUESTS:  RCSC Board President Rich Hoffer, RCSC Board Director Ida Eisert 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the November 2, 2017 
meeting was approved. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported that all scheduled tournaments 
have been very successful.  A computer problem resulted in incorrect league information at both 
Bell and Lakeview Lanes but has since been corrected. 
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Di Tormanen was not in attendance and in her absence 
her report was given by Don Meyer.   Don informed the Committee of the upcoming Senior 
Open Tournament scheduled for January 6th & 7th at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes and that the 
Bowlers to Veterans Link (BVL) donations are currently at $23,392.00. 
 
Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Lovie Tiedje was not in attendance and in her 
absence her report was given by Bruce Lamb.  Bruce informed the Committee that two nominees 
will be inducted into the Hall of Fame at the annual meeting on February 24, 2018 at the 
Palmbrook Country Club.  Invitations to the event will be mailed out in January. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe informed the Committee 
that there are still a few openings left for the New Year’s Eve bowling party at Lakeview Lanes.  
Sign up for the event is at Lakeview Lanes front desk. 
 
Old Business: Randy Johnson reported that the staffing concerns previously discussed are being 
addressed.  New bowling instruction will be offered in the 2018-2019 season. 
 
New Business:   A dress code, of dress slacks and shirt for men and dress slacks and blouse for 
women, has been set for invited guests to the Hall of Fame annual meeting and will be conveyed 
to the President.  
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 10:00am. 
 
Next meeting:  January 4, 2018 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 
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